
Welcome to Our Classroom! 

Dear Preschool Parents, 

My name is [Your Name], and I am thrilled to be your child's teacher this year at [Preschool 

Name]. I have a passion for early childhood education and am dedicated to creating a nurturing 

and stimulating environment where your children can thrive. 

I hold a degree in [Your Degree] and have been teaching for [Number of Years] years. My 

teaching philosophy centers on fostering curiosity and encouraging creativity, ensuring that each 

child feels valued and loved. 

Throughout the year, we will explore various themes through hands-on activities, storytelling, 

and play. I strongly believe in the importance of communication, so please feel free to reach out 

to me anytime with questions or concerns. 

I am looking forward to a wonderful year of learning and growth with your little ones! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 

[Preschool Name] 


